

# LIGHTBUX OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

Our dancers will be performing as Chucky's & Zombie's in Thriller, Oct. 21<sup>st</sup> at Kingsbury Hall. Get tickets now! It's such an awesome show and a fun way to celebrate the Halloween season!!!

## NO CLASSES

OCTOBER 17th (Fall Break)
OCTOBER 31st (Halloween)
HAVE A FUN & SAFE
FALL BREAK & HALLOWEEN

#### Scentsy Fundraiser

## \*\*PARKING LOT\*\*

- \*NO ONE can park in front of the doors. If your child is not out yet you need to park (in a stall) or go back around in the circle.
- \*Do NOT park on the south side of the building. Parents are trying to turn their cars/trucks around in the small road back there and I am concerned about kids coming out of the side doors and not being seen. Cars/trucks are running over curbs and onto the grass as well. Only park in the parking stalls! \*Only park in the Handicap if you have the tag to do so.
- \*Please make sure during busy hours (5-7pm especially) to turn right out of our parking lot. If you wait to turn left it creates a block in the parking lot

and no one can move.

Thanks for your help!



LightBox **Halloween Bash** 

**ALL STUDENTS** 

(Wear your costume!)

During classes the week of

Oct 21<sup>st</sup>

- \*\*Wear your costume all week! You can wear it to all classes. ☺
- \*\*Make sure it is something they can dance, tumble or cheer in.
- \*\*We will be holding class as well as their party all week!

\*Please make sure you have your registration forms filled out. If you have not updated your registration for this year by November your child will be required to sit out of class until it is updated.

\*All notes will be sent through email. You will not receive these notes otherwise. Please make sure you are following us on Instagram and Facebook. We will also keep information and newsletters updated on our website <a href="https://www.golightbox.com">www.golightbox.com</a> Thanks!

# \*\*All Competition Students\*\*

Reminders\*\*\*

- Make sure you are up to date on your fees.
   Fees will be charged to your credit card on file.
   If your card declines you will receive a \$25 fee.
- A fee schedule has been emailed. If you need one, please email us and we can send it to you. Thanks!

Happy Halloween!
Thanks for your support!

### **REMINDERS**

Please remember tuition is due no later than the 10<sup>th</sup> of each month.

- After the 10<sup>th</sup> a \$15 late charge will be applied to your account & charged to your card on file.
- If you would like your tuition to be automatically withdrawn from your acct., please come into our office to have it set up.
- ❖ Remember we follow the Davis School District schedule for time off during holidays, unless notified otherwise.